
Clifford Patrick Dunn
May 7, 1935 - January 6, 2022

Clifford Patrick Dunn of Yuba City, CA, passed away January 6, 2022, in Marysville. Born
May 7, 1935, in Live Oak, CA, he was a resident of the Yuba- Sutter area for 86 years. 

 Clifford graduated from Live Oak Union High School in 1953, and went on to enlist in the
United States Army. After the Army he married his wife, Judy, and they were together 54
years. Cliff earned his Civil Engineering degree and worked as an Engineer with CalTrans
until his retirement in 1997 after 41 years. 

 He is survived by son, Jim Dunn (Jenny) of Yuba City; daughter, Vicki Cecil (Jay) of
Bakersfield; daughter, Kristi Dunn (Henry) of Yuba City; granddaughters, Chelsea Marshall
(Courey) of San Diego, Shannon Croft (Joe) of Yuba City, Brittany Riley (Christopher) of
Bakersfield, Amanda Dunn (Cory) of Pollock Pines, and four great-grandchildren, Kaylyn
Croft, Kathryn Croft, Hudson Riley and Peyton Rae Marshall. 

 He was preceded in death by his wife, Judy; his parents, Chester and Zoella Dunn;
brothers Robert Dunn and Neal Dunn; and sisters, Barbara Moore and Ellen Churchill. 

 Graveside services will be held at Live Oak Cemetery on Friday, January 14, 2022, at
11:00am. The family suggests in lieu of flowers, donations be made in Cliff's name to
either the Disabled American Veterans or the , two of Cliff's favorite organizations.


